
 
 
 
02 February 2022 
 
 
Good day, 
 
This letter is to inform you the Matawa Chiefs Council and Matawa First Nations Management 
has recommended to extend the building/school closure through to February 28, 2022. The 
MECC and Education Department offices will reopen March 1,2022, unless closure is further 
required by the Matawa Chiefs Council and Matawa First Nations Management.  
 
This decision continues to be made in the best interest and for the protection of the students, 
staff and respective families. Education Department staff will continue to work remotely. 
Services such as On-Call and Safe Sobering Site will remain closed but monitored by applicable 
staff. 
   
I thank you for your understanding, and if you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
me at the number below. 
 
Meegwetch,  
Original Signed By 
  
 
Sharon Nate 
Executive Director 
Matawa Education 
807 630 6964 


